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University of Wisconsin License No. 48-09843-31
ATT:; - C. W. Wirtanen, M.D.

Director, Division of
Radiation Oncology

600 Highland Avenue
Madison, WI 53792

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated December 17 and 30, 1980, informing us
of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought
to your attention in our letter dated Noven ber 28, 1980. We will examine
these natters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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W. L. Fisher, Acting Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch
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